
 

Paediatric First Aid for Parents 

With Little Owls Day Nursery  

 

Dear Families,  

At Little Owls we endeavour to support our children and families health, 

safety and well-being in any way that we can. 

• Would you like to know more about how to treat minor injuries such 

as head bumps, burns and sprains? 

• Would you know what to do if your child experiences unconsciousness, 

choking or breathing difficulties? 

• Would you like to feel more confident in administering First Aid for 

your young children? 

If you answered ‘Yes’ to any of the above then Little Owls can help you! 

   

Our staff team all benefit from frequent online training via 

Noodle Now where we have the opportunity to refresh our 

knowledge on a variety of subjects related to early years and 

childcare. This year our Directors were able to negotiate an 

extra within our training package that will be of benefit to our parents who 

wish to expand their knowledge of First Aid.  

All of the training is completed online and you will receive your log in 

details, and password so you can access this at your leisure. There are five 

modules covering all aspects of Paediatric First Aid. 

If you would like to access this please contact your manager via email, 

please include your name, your child’s name and the email address you would 

like us to use to set up your account.  

Happy Noodling! From all at Little Owls.  

 

 


